LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION

MEMBERS FORUM MINUTES

THURSDAY 28TH JANUARY 2016

7.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, David Higham,Tommy Hutchinson, Ian Littlewood & David Smith. 
GUEST SPEAKERS
Debbie Joynson (Ticketing) Tom Doyle (Project Manager)
MEMBERS
31 members attended.
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION
Everyone was welcomed and thanked for attending, and the committee were introduced. The Chairman then went through a powerpoint presentation of what the LDSA had been involved in over the past couple of years (Presentation available on request).
TICKETING
All wheelchair season ticket holders and members, will qualify for tickets for the Capital Cup final due to the number of wheelchair spaces given to us by Wembley Stadium.
Anyone attending the Europa League away game in Augsberg will collect their tickets at the ground on arrival.
GROUND EXPANSION
Tom Doyle gave us a brief outline of the various stages of the work undertaken on the new stand.
Q & A SESSION
A number of topics were raised, notably:

· Auto Cup ticket queries.

· The club will write to all existing wheelchair season ticket holders offering them the chance to move seats if they wish to.

· Problems for the seating for the visually impaired were raised and the Project Manager is to look into it this.

· The allocation of wheelchair tickets for away games by our club doesn't go in line with the number of places allocated by the home club, particularly in the cup competitions. This was raised and this is being looked at by the ticket office.

· No television screens are planned to be erected due to the problem of differing heights of other stands in relation to the new one being built, causing sight line issues.

· The LDSA accounts can be viewed at any time by asking the treasurer.
NEW SEASON TICKETS
The chairman briefly informed everyone that no decisions have been made as to the number of new wheelchair season tickets, or any other season tickets for that matter, but an announcement is expected by the end of February.
CLOSE
The chairman brought the meeting to a close at 9.20 and thanked everyone for their attendance. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
